
 

  “Who Will Go” Camp  
 

Dear Camper, 
We are so excited that you have registered for this year’s Who Will Go Camp in 

Roanoke, Alabama! We want you to know that we are expecting God to do BIG things 
and are looking forward to a wonderful week of camp. Our team is already praying and 
asking God to do a great work during our few days together. We hope that you are 
excited about coming to camp this year and that you will prepare your heart to glean the 
most that you possibly can. We ask that you come with an open heart, a good attitude, a 
Christ-like character, and a mind focused on missions. 

 
Camp will include: 

-Morning sessions with practical instruction about missions and stories of life 
experiences from veteran missionaries.  
-Afternoons with an exciting schedule of training sessions that will help equip you 
for missions. 
-Evening services with powerful Bible preaching designed to challenge and 
encourage a heart surrendered to missions. 

 
In addition to this letter, you should also print off the camp registration packet, camp 
schedule and the needs list to help you as you pack and prepare for camp. If you have 
any questions, please let us know.  
 
The camp is located at:  
804 County Road 655 
Roanoke, AL 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Bro. Chris Hewett and the Who Will Go Team 

 
 

 


